
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Independent Study Informational Meeting  

                  for the 2021-2022 School Year 
 

Dear MUSD Family, 

 

Please join us for an informational meeting regarding our Independent Study option 

for the 2021-2022 School Year. Parents will learn about the new Independent Study 

program design based on recent state legislation California Assembly Bill 130.      

 

Date: Monday, August 9, 2021 

 

Time: 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

 

Location: (Virtual) Zoom Link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84074542046 

 

 

 

 
 

MUSD Parent Meeting 

Independent Study Option 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84074542046

